

Department of Law

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

1031 West Fourth Avenue, Suite 200 Anchorage, AK 99501 Main: (907) 269-5100 Fax: (907) 269-5110

April 9, 2020

Mario Bird, Esq. Law Offices of Wayne A. Rose, Esquire 327 East Fireweed Lane, Suite 201 Anchorage, Alaska 99503 Email: mario@aklawmlb.com

Re: Your letter from April 8, 2020

Dear Mario:

Thank you for your letter dated April 8, 2020. In your letter you requested guidance on how to comply with Mandate 11 during the annual Good Friday Faith Walk that is schedule for April 10, 2020 in celebration of the Easter Sunday.

Upon review of the Mandate and your letter I am writing to let you know that we do not see an issue with the Good Friday Faith Walk occurring as planned so long as the following parameters are followed:

- Family and non-family members, must not be in groups larger than 10 people;
- Persons in the groups must maintain social distancing of at least six feet apart from each other and from the other groups; however, families walking in a group may walk closer together;
- That the cross be sanitized before a new person is allowed to carry it on the walk. You
 must clean and sanitize with solution that is at least 60% alcohol before a new cross
 bearer may take over;
- Participants should wear face masks; and
- Hand sanitizer should be available for participants.

Thank you again for your letter, I hope that this will provide you with the necessary guidance to continue this event.

Sincerely,

Kevin G. Clarkson Attorney General

1 of 1 4/10/2020, 1:12 PM